
We have been asked by Barnsbury 
Housing Association to look at the 
possibility of creating additional homes  
at Morland Mews. As part of an on-going 
consultation process, we have arranged 
a couple of events to help us understand 
your views on the existing estate, what 
kind of homes you think BHA should be 
providing in Islington, and how you think 
these homes would be best incorporated.

We hope that you can join us!

Lyndon Goode Architects

New Homes for  
Morland Mews



Meet the Architects! 
Thursday 29th June 
4-7pm

An opportunity to chat to the team from 
LGA, to share your thoughts on the 
existing estate, and for us to explain the 
design process and timeline.

Gazebo on the lawn, tea and cake 
provided or, in case of rain, venue will  
be the BHA office in Morland Mews.


